
Commemorative employer events honoring 
IMRF’s 75-year milestone anniversary. 



September 12, 2016:  
 

Alderman/Mayor Pro Tem  
Don Wilson of the  

CITY OF EVANSTON (left) 
 receives the 75th Anniversary 

commemorative plaque from Louis 
W. Kosiba, IMRF’s Executive Director. 

IMRF’s “First Five” employers were presented a custom shadowbox featuring 
commemorative items highlighting IMRF’s past and future.  



September 15, 2016:  
 

VILLAGE OF RIVERSIDE  
Trustee Michael Sedivy listens as 

Trustee Ellen Hamilton 
acknowledges receipt of IMRF’s 

75th Anniversary “First Five” 
commemorative plaque. 

IMRF’s “First Five” employers were presented a custom shadowbox featuring 
commemorative items highlighting IMRF’s past and future.  



September 19, 2016:  
 

CITY OF GALESBURG  
Mayor John Pritchard (left) 

receives the commemorative 
plaque from IMRF’s  

Louis W. Kosiba. 

IMRF’s “First Five” employers were presented a custom shadowbox featuring 
commemorative items highlighting IMRF’s past and future.  



September 20, 2016:  
 

ROCKFORD PARK DISTRICT  
Board of Commissioners President 

Ian K. Linnabary (left) receives 
recognition as one of the “First 

Five” from IMRF’s Deputy Executive 
Director Dan Duquette. 

IMRF’s “First Five” employers were presented a custom shadowbox featuring 
commemorative items highlighting IMRF’s past and future.  



October 17, 2016:  
 

Lance Morrissey (left), Mayor 
of the CITY OF ROCKFORD, 

accepts the “First Five” 
commemorative plaque from 

Louis W. Kosiba, IMRF 
Executive Director. 

IMRF’s “First Five” employers were presented a custom shadowbox featuring 
commemorative items highlighting IMRF’s past and future.  



Employer Appreciation  
Meet-and-Greet: Springfield 

September 22, 2016 

Louis W. Kosiba greets  
Illinois State Rep. Tim Butler. 

Illinois State Rep. Sara Wojcicki Jimenez  
is welcomed by Louis W. Kosiba. 

 

      
       

    

Carol Clark (left) of Caseyville Township shares a moment 
with IMRF Field Representative Christine Fine.  

Sara Taylor of the City of Springfield 
chats with IMRF’s Louis W. Kosiba. 

An informal reception for IMRF’s valued employers and stakeholders. 



Mark Nannini, IMRF’s Chief Financial Officer 
(left) and Kathy O’Brien, IMRF’s Legal Counsel 

(right), greet Sandra Flowers of the  
Harvey Public Library District. 

Paul Parise, IMRF Field Representative (left), chats 
with Doris Mann and Kirk Openchowski from the 

Village of Romeoville. 

IMRF’s Executive Director Louis W. Kosiba (left) 
welcomes Illinois State Senator Jim Oberweis. 

 

Employer Appreciation  
Meet-and-Greet: Oak Brook 

September 28, 2016 
An informal reception for IMRF’s valued employers and stakeholders 

Carol Millhouse of the Village of Clarendon Hills is 
welcomed by IMRF Field Representative Tecya Anderson. 



IMRF  
continues its mission  
for the next 75 years… 

…To efficiently and impartially develop, 
implement, and administer programs that 
provide income protection to the members 

and beneficiaries on behalf  of  participating 
employers in a prudent manner. 
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